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Brussels, 5 August 2022 

Ms Antoaneta Roussinova-Lonardi 
Email: ask+request-11578-e033b90a@asktheeu.org 

Ref. 22/1550-lk/vk 

Request made on: 14.07.2022 
 

Dear Ms Roussinova-Lonardi, 

With our letter dated 27 July 2022, we had asked you to clarify your request for access to 
documents of the Council of the European Union "that include information on the Council of the 
EU's Sensitive Compartmented Information Facilities (SCIFs)". 
 
Having received no further news from you until today, day on which the first deadline to reply to 
your request expires, we consider you request as dealt with and closed. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Fernando FLORINDO 
 
 
 


	Fernando FLORINDO

